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A letter to Christians from the Presidents of 

Churches Together in England and other 

Church leaders. 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
This week our churches will be praying together 
for Christian unity in our life together, our witness 
and our longing to see the Kingdom of God in the 
midst of our world. We encourage every church 
to take this call to prayer with the utmost 
seriousness, and to find ways to give expression 
to our search for greater unity in obedience to 
the command of Christ that we love one another. 
 

Christ prayed that the church might be one, and 
our striving for greater unity is in obedience to 
Christ, but unity looks outwards also – it is for the 
sake of others. We hear this as we listen in to the 
prayer Jesus prayed the night before he died. He 
asked his Father to give eternal life to all those 
given to him, saying ‘this is eternal life, that they 
may know you, the only true God, and Jesus 
Christ whom you have sent. (John 17:3). In this 
same chapter he also prayed for all Christians to 
be one, as Jesus and his Father are one (17.21). 
In this week of prayer for Christian Unity, this 
prayer from the heart of God reminds us that 
unity is good for us and for others. Jesus’ desire 
for his followers to be one was so that the world 
may know that the Father has loved them even 
as he loved his son, Jesus Christ (17.23). In this 
context we also write to invite all Christians to be 
united in prayer for many to come to faith in 
Jesus Christ and look ahead to another 
opportunity to pray together in early June. 
‘Thy Kingdom Come’ is a global prayer 
movement. Focussed in the days between 
Ascension and Pentecost, it invites Christians 
from all around the world to pray that the good 
news of the gospel might be heard and more 
people might come to know Jesus Christ. 
 

For the past three years, more and more 
Christians from all around the world have pledged 

to pray ‘Thy Kingdom Come’. We have been 
delighted that, so far, Christians from 65 
different denominations and 114 countries have 
joined us in praying, each in their own way, for the 
spread of the Gospel. This year we are asking you 
to join us, whether for the first time 
or as you have before. We hope that it will become 
truly a worldwide movement as we pray together 
side by side.  This week we come together, as 
Jesus urged us to, to pray that Christians 
throughout the world might be one. As we do so 
can we invite you to pledge to join together again 
in the days leading up to Pentecost to pray that the 
whole world might come to know God’s love? In 
particular, can we encourage you to, perhaps, join 
with us in praying for 5 particular individuals to 
make the best decision anyone can ever make in 
their lives – to become followers of Jesus Christ? 
Or to pray that in your community, in very specific 
ways, the love of Christ might be seen and heard 
so that there will be many whose lives are touched 
by the grace of God? This call to prayer through 
‘Thy Kingdom Come’ enables us to give a practical 
response to the call to be one that The Week of 
Prayer for Christian Unity has provided for many 
years. As we pray together, witness together and 
work together for unity and the mission of God, join 
us in seeking the empowering of the Spirit poured 
out at Pentecost through all of our prayers and in 
all of our common witness to Christ. 

Yours in Christ, 
Cardinal Vincent Nichols, Archbishop of Westminster and President 

of CTE 

Archbishop Dr John Sentamu, Archbishop of York 

His Eminence Archbishop Angaelos, Coptic Archbishop of London 

and President of CTE 

The Revd Michaela Youngson, President of the Methodist 

Conference 

The Revd Lynn Green, General Secretary of the Baptist Union 

of Great Britain 

Archbishop Justin Welby, Archbishop of Canterbury & President of 

CTE 

His Eminence Archbishop Gregorios, Archbishop of Thyateira and 

Great Britain 

Rev Dr Hugh Osgood, Moderator of the Free Churches Group 

and President of CTE 

Pastor Agu Irukwu, Chair of Redeemed Christian Church of God 

UK and President of CTE 

The Revd Canon Billy Kennedy, Leader of the Pioneer Network 

 

 

 

27 January 2019  Third Sunday of Ordinary Time  

Mass Intentions Received 

Week of Prayer for Unity 
 

  

 

 

WEEK COMMENCING 27 January 2019 
Mass & Service Times 
All services take place in the cathedral unless marked otherwise 

Gerard Webb (RIP), Holy Souls, Kellie Hollinghurst 
(RIP Anniversary), Bobby Shacklady (RIP), Tony 
Stewart (Intention), John Phillipson (RIP), Davinder 
Sohi (Dave) (RIP), Hilary Meyer (Intention), John 
McDowell (RIP), James Mulcrow (RIP), Dorothy 
Harrison (RIP), James David Astley (Birthday 
Remembrance), Moira Kennedy (Birthday 
Remembrance), Vincent Gillick (RIP), John 
McLarkey (RIP), Mr Baker (Intention), Jimmy 
McGough (RIP), June Chawdary (RIP), Ann and 
David Gallagher (Intentions), Kelly Family 

(Intentions), Connie  Cunningham Carrick Donegal 
(RIP), John Howard (Get Well), Anne Murphy (RIP), 
Thomas Bird (RIP), Alan Cunningham (RIP), Marty 
Comer (RIP), Bridget Furey (RIP), Elizabeth 
O’Loughlin (RIP), Susan Quayle (RIP), James 
McGeough (RIP), Janet Whalley (RIP), Mossy 
Gallagher (RIP), Angela Kendrick (RIP), Doctor 
Joseph Gonsalves (Speedy Recovery), Richie Hale 
(Speedy Recovery), 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 27 January 

3rd Sunday of Ordinary Time 
8.30am  Mass    

10.00am  Family Mass   Crypt  

11.00am  Solemn Choral Mass 

1.00pm  Polish Mass   Crypt 

3.00pm Choral Evening Prayer 

4.00pm  Mass   RLUH 

7.00pm  Mass   Crypt 
 

 

 

 

Monday 28 January 

St Thomas Aquinas 
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass    

12.15pm  Mass   Crypt 

5.15pm Sung Mass  
 

 

 

Tuesday 29 January 
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass    

12.15pm  Requiem Mass   

5.15pm Sung Mass  
 

 

 

 

Wednesday 30 January 
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass 

12.15pm Mass                      Crypt 
5.15pm Mass 

5.45pm Choral Evening Prayer 
 

Thursday 31 January 

St John Bosco 
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  

9.00am  Mass  SS 

12.15pm  Mass         Crypt 

5.15pm  Mass 

5.45pm Choral Evening Prayer 
 
 

Friday 1 February  
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  

12.15pm  Mass                Crypt 

5.15pm  Mass 

5.45pm Choral Evening Prayer 
 

 
 
 

Saturday 2 February 

Presentation of the Lord 
8.45am Morning Prayer 

9.00am  Mass 

6.30pm  Vigil Mass  Crypt 
 
 
 

 

RECONCILIATION (Confession)  

Monday - Friday:  
Following the 12.15pm Mass  
 
 

Saturday:11.00am – 12noon &  
3.30pm - 4.30pm 

 
 

Tel:  0151 709 9222           

Email: enquiries@metcathedral.org.uk @LiverpoolMet www.facebook.com/Liverpoolmetrocathedral 
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CATHEDRAL 

WALKING GROUP 
The next date for the Cathedral 
Walking Group will be on Sunday 
17 February 2019 where once 
again we will meet at 12.30pm at 
the Cathedral Car Park. Previous 
walks have been excellent! 
Further details from 
c.hanlon@metcathedral.org.uk  
New walkers are always 
welcome. 
 

ADORAMUS TE 
A Eucharistic Prayer Group for 
Young Professionals/Adults.  

We meet every Tuesday from 
6pm - 7pm in the Blessed 
Sacrament Chapel of the 
Metropolitan Cathedral. This is a 

prayer group set up by and for 
young professionals/adults and 
students seeking time with God 
through Adoration, Holy Rosary & 
Silent Prayer. Please enter the 
Cathedral via the car park 
entrance. 
Contact:YP.Eucharistic@outlook.
com 
 

CATHEDRAL BOOK CLUB 
The next meeting of the 
Cathedral Book Club will be 
Thursday 28 February at 7.00pm 
in the Gibberd Room when we 
shall meet to discuss The Girl on 
the Train by Paula Hawkins. All 
welcome. 
 
 

 

PLEASE NOTE 
That the 12.15pm Mass is now 
back in its usual place in the 
Crypt apart from on Tuesday next 
week when we have a Requiem 
Mass in the Blessed Sacrament 
Chapel.  Thank you for bearing 
with us! 

NEWS FROM SAINT 

NICHOLAS’ 

CATHOLIC PRIMARY  
You may remember that towards 
the end of November I wrote 
about the work we were doing 
here in school reviewing the 
school’s Mission Statement. The 
statement is an important part of 
our school as it helps to define 
the school and its work and 
summarises what we are aiming 
to achieve. It is a golden thread 
which weaves through all we do. 
We are all really pleased to now 
have in place a statement which 
is supported by children, parents, 
staff and governors and will now 
be a prominent feature and a 
reference point for us all:  
Our Catholic school is a diverse, 
nurturing and dynamic 
community which is faithful to 
Jesus, welcoming to all and 
provides a learning environment 
where everyone can succeed. 
 

GOLDEN BOOK OFFICE 
Please note that due to 
circumstances beyond our 
control the Golden Book Office 
will remain closed until 13 
February 2019 at least.  We 
know that many of you are 
waiting for entries to be done and 
that this is causing some 
inconvenience but it will return to 
normal opening hours as soon as 
possible.  Thank you for your 
patience and co-operation. 
 

SYNOD 2020  
On Sunday 3rd February at 
3.00pm, the Archbishop, at a 
special service in the Cathedral, 
will celebrate formally the calling 
of a Synod for the Archdiocese of 
Liverpool. This Service will begin 
an important period of time 
 

leading up to the Synod itself in 
October 2020. As the Archbishop 
himself said in his Pastoral Letter 
for Synod Sunday 2018 the 
Synod is the time when we 
choose the path to walk on. 
Everyone is welcome to come to 
this service. The Synod Members 
(Parish, Pastoral Area, and 
others) will be mandated to 
undertake their task and we will 
all be invited to pray with and for 
them and for the working of our 
Synod. Please join the 
Archbishop at 3pm on Sunday 3rd 
February in the Cathedral. 
 

‘SPRING INTO EASTER’ 

WORKSHOPS 
Due to the popularity of our 
Christmas Workshops we are 
intending to offer creative 
workshops leading up to Easter.  
They will start on Tuesday 5 
March from 1.00pm – 4.00pm in 
the Gibberd Room and will last for 
6 weeks.  You will be working 
with fresh flowers and greenery 
from the garden for 3 of the 
weeks, and will be making unique 
decorations to hang in your home 
or parish for 2 weeks.  On one of 
the weeks we will be holding a 
masterclass in making your own 
jewelry. The first session on 5 
March is ‘Welcome Spring’.  The 
course is £60 per person for the 
full 6 weeks.  So sign up now and 
get your first list sent to you.  To 
reserve your space and for any 
other details please contact Claire 
on 
c.hanlon@metcathedral.org.uk.  
This is something not to be 
missed.  It will be really good fun 
and you will learn a lot!  Places 
are limited so sign up as soon as 
you can. 
 
 
 
 

WHY WE NEED MORE DEACONS 
Archbishop Malcolm will host an evening for 
men who may be wondering if they are called to 
serve as deacons and what  the formation 
involves.  Wives, priests and deacons are also 
welcome.  This will take place on Monday 28 
January from 7.30pm – 9.00pm at St Anne’s 
Overbury Street.  The entrance to the new car 
park and parish meeting room is round the 
corner from the church in Harbord Street. 
 

THANK YOU 
Following our appeal over Christmas to help out 
the Women’s Refuge we received a further 
letter from the Refuge we support in South 
Liverpool.  ‘I would just like to say thank you 
from the women and children at ***** for all of 
the wonderful gifts and Advent Calendars you 
brought to us at Christmas.  It made everyone 
very happy and they had a fabulous time.  
Thanks again for your support as it is very 
much appreciated.’ 
 

DATE FOR YOUR DIARIES 

Back by popular demand is Ladies Day on 
Saturday 29 June.  Watch this space for more 
details!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Last week’s collection: £951.00 

PIAZZA CAFÉ 
0151 707 3536 
 

Fine Food, Speciality Coffees, 
Continental Beers and Wines 
 

Monday – Saturday 
9.00am – 5.00pm 
Sunday 
10.00am – 4.00pm 
 

Located in the  
Cathedral Visitor Centre 

 

GIFT SHOP 
Inspirational Gifts and 
Souvenirs to choose from. 
 
Monday – Sunday 
10.00am – 4.00pm 
 
Located in the  
Cathedral Visitor Centre 
 

0151 707 3525 
giftshop@metcathedral.org.uk 

Giftshop@metcathedral.org.uk 

GOLDEN BOOK OFFICE 
0151 707 2107 
t.lundbeck@metcathedral.org.uk 
 

The 5.15pm Mass on the first 
Friday of every month will be 
offered for all those who are 
recorded in the Golden Book. 
 

Monday – Friday 
10.00am – 3.30pm 

 

Open Monday-Saturday: First Admission: 10.00am Last Admission 3.30pm 

Crypt Admission Charges: £3 Adults, £8 Family (2 adults + 2 children) £2 School Parties (per person) 

mailto:c.hanlon@metcathedral.org.uk
mailto:Contact%3AYP.Eucharistic@outlook.com
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